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North Creek Interceptor construction update:   
Canyon Park Business Center 

Restoration and paving on 20th Ave. SE                  
On Monday February, 4, King County’s contractor will begin paving the two lanes on the 
east side of 20th Avenue SE just north of 220th Street SE.   

Work will be taking place in the travel lanes on the 
east side of 20th Ave. SE. During this work the two 
lanes on the west side of 20th will be open, both north 
and south, and traffic will be directed to these lanes.  

There will be one lane in each direction; signage 
will direct traffic through the work area.  

This work includes temporary paving; permanent 
paving will be installed in the spring, when the  
weather is warmer and drier.   

What to Expect During This Work 
• Traffic control and the lane changes will start  

at about 9:00 a.m. on Monday, February 4  

• Work hours will be 7:00 am.to 3:30 pm, weekdays.  

• The work is expected to last up to three weeks.  

• Commuters may experience short delays  
during this work.  

• There will be one driveway closure, but all business  
will have one or more entries which will remain open.  

• Pedestrians may be directed around the work area.   

Stay informed 
• You can learn about the project and sign up for email updates at KingCounty.gov/NCI. 

• If you have questions, contact David Freed at 206-263-9453 or by email at 
david.freed@kingcounty.gov    

 

http://kingcounty.gov/NCI
mailto:david.freed@kingcounty.gov


 

Continued on back…    

 
For your safety —  
Please follow signage and directions from flaggers. 

Be alert, stay safe during construction. 

Flaggers and signs direct motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists, but your attention and 
caution is also critical. 
 

• Drive slowly through work areas 

• Watch flaggers and follow directions 

• Be aware of equipment and trucks 

• Stop when needed and as directed. Be patient 
- flaggers will do their best to keep you moving  

• Follow detours, do not attempt to take short cuts  
through other properties 
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